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Part Discontinuation Notice 
 
 
 

Effective immediately, the part number(s) listed below are no longer being offered by 
Magnetics. Last time buy orders only will be accepted only if the product(s) are 
currently in stock. New orders will not be accepted.  
 
 

Part Number(s) Discontinued Recommended Replacement(s) 

PCB3723L1 PCB3723M1 

PCB231651 None 

 
 
We appreciate your business and regret any inconvenience caused.  
 
Please contact your Magnetics Sales Engineer or Customer Service Representative, 
or email magnetics@spang.com, with questions or concerns. 
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